
Wednesday 14th March 2018 

 

Bugfest visit - Year 1 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to welcome back to the School Nick from Bugfest.  

 

Nick has successfully visited the school a number of times previously to show Year 1 children reptiles and invertebrates, this 

will link with our ‘Really Wild’ theme where the children will be learning about a variety of animal species.  

 

Nick will be coming to visit Year 1 again this year on Tuesday 17th April.  We are sure the children will all be very excited about 

this visit into the classroom. 

 

In order to cover the cost of the visit  we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child.  If you are unable to 

contribute the full amount please consider giving what you can.  No child will be excluded if a contribution is not received.  

 

Please pop your contributions to the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Thorpe & Mrs Entwistle 

Year 1 Class Teacher’s 

 

 

    

 


